
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Galena Park Independent School District (GPISD) Board of Trustees will hold a Public 
Hearing to discuss the District’s 2019-2020 Annual Report, which includes the Texas Academic 
Performance Report (TAPR), as required by Texas Education Code (TEC) §39.306 and §39.362 or 
19 Texas Administrative Code, §61.1022.  

The Public Hearing will be held on January 11, 2021 at 5:50 p.m. at the Galena Park I.S.D. 
Administration Building, located at 14705 Woodforest Blvd., Houston, Texas 77015. 

 

 

 

 


